
MONTEREY PENINSULA REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

 
 
DATE:    February 7, 2018 
TO:   Board of Directors  
FROM: Kelly McCullough, Finance Manager  
REVIEWED BY: Rafael Payan, General Manager 
SUBJECT: Consider Approval of the Subordination Agreement with the 

Marina Successor Agency 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
District Counsel is reviewing statute on this matter and will make a recommendation to the Board at 
this meeting for Board consideration and action. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
Not applicable at this time. 
 
FUNDING SOURCE: 
Not applicable at this time. 
 
FUNDING BALANCE:  
Not applicable at this time. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
This District received the attached letter from the City of Marina (ATTACHMENT 1) on January 24, 
2018. The letter requests that MPRPD subordinate its right to receive certain statutory payments 
from the Successor Agency’s RPTTF revenue, to the Successor Agency’s debt service obligations 
on Bonds it intends to issue. 
 
MPRPD is required to approve or disapprove the request for subordination with respect to the Bonds 
within forty-five (45) days after receipt of the letter. 
 
Staff recommends that District Counsel make a recommendation for the Boards consideration and 
action. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Letter from City of Marina 

AGENDA ITEM NO.  11-F 
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